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New members of 2018
New names will be added each quarter. Let us see if we can fill the page by  the

end of the year

Miss S. Ward of Letchworth Garden City
Mr G. Ward of Letchworth Garden City

Mr M. Sawyer of Thetford
Mr D. Briscoe of Henlow

Mr J. Coleman of Tamworth
Mrs L. Higham of Henlow
Mr G. Luxton of Henlow
Mr A. Millard of Hitchin

Mr A. Morgan of Henlow
Mr G. Spicer of Chicksands

Mr D. Watson of Chicksands
Mrs A. Millard of Hitchin

Mr W. Richardson - Isle of Wight

PRESENT BRANCH MEMBERSHIP STANDS AT

155
The reduction from the last quarter is due to the fact that we have been noti-
fied of 7 lapsed members. These names are being followed up and hopefully

will be back on the list by the end of the year.

The Secretary wishes all
members a very merry

Christmas



16

The Christmas and New Year season is with us once again, and we at the Branch
would like to remind  everyone of the perils of drinking and driving.

We all say that there is not so many police around nowadays, but I can almost
guarantee that if you get behind the wheel of your car when you have had one
to many, there is a police car round the corner.

Here is a little story I was told by a fellow ‘snowdrop’ which I hope will make you
think.

The other evening I decided to pop down to a little pub I know just down the road.
When I arrived I found a few of my friends there, and after only telling myself I
would only have a couple of pints, one thing lead to another.  By the end of the
evening I knew I was not able to drive my car back home, so I left it in the pub car
park and took a bus.

What a good job it was that I left my car behind, because just a short way down the
road, the police were pulling vehicles over and breathalysing all drivers. As I was in
a bus we were waved smartly through the road check. I arrived home safe and
sound and went off to bed feeling a little light headed, but home safely.

In the morning I began to ponder my experiences from the night before. Two things
I just could not fathom out. One, where did I pick up the bus and two, when did I
learn to drive a bus.!!!!!!!

HAVE A GOOD CHRISTMAS AND KEEP SAFE




